
CREWKERNE TOWN COUNCIL

Minutes of the CREWKERNE TOWN COUNCIL meeting held in the Council Chamber on Monday 15 October 2018 at 7.13 p.m. 

PRESENT
Cllrs. Mrs K. Head (Chairman), P. Bradly, Mrs R. Jackson, R. Pailthorpe, Miss K. Pritchard, Mrs A. Singleton and D. Wakeman.

In attendance: Town Clerk Mr P. Davidson.
102
TO NOTE APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE
18/19
 
Apologies for absence were received from Cllrs. M. Best (work commitments),

B. Hodgson (work commitments), Mrs A. Stuart (personal) and N. Sturtivant (personal).
103
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST
18/19
on items on the agenda 
None.
104
LANTERN PARADE

18/19
To consider a proposal to run a lantern parade on Friday 30 November (Lighting Up night)
and lantern workshop prior
Councillors expressed their support in principle to the proposal for a lantern parade, but queried the proposed cost.  The Clerk was asked to defer this item to the forthcoming Full Council meeting, to allow the Deputy Clerk to gather more detail.
105
TOWN COUNCIL NEWSLETTER
18/19
To agree articles for inclusion in the next issue of the newsletter
Councillors approved the proposed articles for the next edition of the newsletter.  Councillors also supported the proposal for a “Did you know” article and suggested that the first such article should highlight the different Council-owned amenities in the town.
106
TO CONSIDER A REQUEST FROM THE FRIENDS OF CREWKERNE STATION

18/19
TO BORROW THE “CREWKERNE” NAMEPLATE HANGING ON THE WALL IN THE CHAMBER

The Council considered the request from the Friends of Crewkerne Station to borrow the “Crewkerne” nameplate in support of their planned Open Day.  Whilst fully supportive of the planned Open Day event, Councillors agreed that, regrettably, they were unable to allow the loan of the nameplate, because the artefact would be very difficult to remove from the wall due to its weight and the method by which it had been fixed to the wall.

It was noted that there was a Council surgery planned on the same day as the Open Day event, which meant that Councillors could be available on the day to show members of the public the nameplate in situ in the Chamber.
The Clerk was asked to convey the above response to the Friends of Crewkerne Station.

Cllr. Bradly pointed out that the nameplate was an artefact whose value was potentially not properly reflected in the Council’s Asset Register.  The Clerk was asked to review the value of this item in the Asset Register.
The meeting closed at 7.25 p.m.

Signed: ………………………                                         

Dated: ……………………….                                                         
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